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Growing in faith, wisdom, and love!

Important Dates
January 19: Scantron Math Testing (grades 2-8)

January 20: Tag Day for CareNet

January 21: March for Life

January 24: Lottery Ticket Sales Begin
January 25: Scantron Reading Testing (grades 2-8) & Report Cards Posted to Parent PlusPortals
January 30 - February 5: Catholic Schools Week



Volunteer Reports Sent Home


Our Second Quarter Volunteer Reports have been generated and will be
sent home to all of our Service Scholarship families. Exactly 2,000
volunteer hours have been reported to date. Thank you so much for your
gift of time!

January 31: Brown Bag Auction Begins
February 5: Drive-Thru Italian Dinner & Brown Bag Auction Ends

Mid Year Scantron Testing
Over the span of the next two weeks we will be administering the Scantron Performance Series tests
for Math and Reading for all students in grades 2-8. These tests are computer-adapted assessments
aligned to the curriculum standards of the Archdiocese of Washington. The assessments identify
students' ability levels, demonstrate academic growth over time, and provide information for placing
students in appropriate instructional programs. Teachers can immediately access the test results,
allowing them to evaluate their teaching practices and adjust instructional methods accordingly.


Students will be completing their Math Scantron in the morning tomorrow Wednesday, January 19th.


The following week, students in grades 2-8 will be taking their Reading Scantron in the morning on
Tuesday, January 25th.

https://s.smore.com/u/a37e/43ba4a94c0cc251742a9b42a1dcebb4a.jpeg


Catholic Schools Week
Catholic Schools Week starts January 30th. To kick off the weeklong
celebration, each of our three parishes will highlight our school at the
Masses that weekend. This year we are only having our students speak
at the end of Mass. Please sign up your child to speak by emailing us at
fawnews@fatherandrewwhite.org.


Out of parish families are cordially invited to share in the liturgical
celebration at St. Aloysius (Leonardtown), St. Francis Xavier (Compton),
or Our Lady’s (Medley’s Neck). More information and a schedule of all
the week’s events will be sent home in the upcoming weeks.

Please be sure your children get a good night's rest and eat a healthy breakfast before each test.

Hot Lunch Menu


The February lunch menu is currently open! Orders can be placed
until January 24th. If you have questions, please contact Mrs.
Rutherford at fawslunch@fatherandrewwhite.org.

Delayed Opening (No Lunch) Reminder
Important Reminder: If there is a delayed opening, there will be no hot lunch for that day.





Report cards will be posted on the Parent Portal on Tuesday,
January 25th. If you need assistance logging into the Parent Portal,
please contact Mrs. Greer at
fawscomputer@fatherandrewwhite.org.
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https://fatherandrewwhite.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/01/2022-CSW-Student-Volunteers-Speech-Readers-for-Mass-Invitation.pdf


Private Open House Tours
This year, in light of COVID-19, we are only able to offer private tours by appointment. Our Open
House to invite interested new families to visit our wonderful school will be held on Tuesday, February
1st between the hours of 3 - 6pm. We appreciate that our families are the best ambassadors for FAW
and your word of mouth about our school is the best PR we have! Please help us get the word out
about our Open House to all prospective families and friends! To sign up for a private tour with our
amazing staff, please call the office at (301) 475-9795 or send an email to
principal@fatherandrewwhite.org.

mailto:principal@fatherandrewwhite.org


Italian Drive Thru Dinner - Save the Date!
Our annual Italian Dinner will be held on Saturday, February 5, 2022 from 4-7pm as a drive-thru event.
ll are invited! The cost is $10 for adults, $5 for kids 4-12, and free for 3 and under. This includes
delicious spaghetti, homemade meatballs, garlic bread, bottled water, and dessert. Please see the flyer
for more details!

https://fatherandrewwhite.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/01/2022-FAW-Lottery-Info-for-Newsletter.pdf
https://fatherandrewwhite.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/01/Italian-Drive-Thru-Dinner-2022.png


Italian Dinner Help Needed
Italian Dinner Meatball Prep - Sunday, Jan. 23, 2022 from 10am - 2pm in the FAW Kitchen





Help us make delicious meatballs to be served at our drive-thru event.




Italian Dinner Day of Event Help - Saturday, Feb. 5, 2022




There are 24 jobs/slots still needing to be filled for our drive-thru event to be a success! If you are
a service scholarship family, kindly remember this is one of the three big events that are required
this year. Donations of bottled water and individually packaged cookies, brownies, etc. are
welcomed! Thank you in advance for your help!




https://fatherandrewwhite.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/01/Italian-Drive-Thru-Dinner-2022.png


FAW News Email
Do you have an announcement you’d like to put in our weekly bulletin? Or
perhaps you went to a FAW event and you’d like to share some
information. We have created an email where you can send pictures,
blurbs, etc. This will help us get new items in our bulletin, on our lobby TV,
and on our website. Email: FAWnews@fatherandrewwhite.org Kindly
send anything you’d like considered in the Announcements by Friday evening of the week prior.

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040A45AFAC29A0FF2-fawitalian





To volunteer, sign up using the link above or please email Angie Sample at asample23@gmail.com.

SCRIP Gift Card Program
By the end of March, any family who has accepted reduced tuition in
exchange for volunteer hours is required to earn at least $50 in
rebates through the SCRIP program. Please note, this is $50 in
rebates which requires the purchase of around $1,000 to $1,500 in
face value gift cards.


Did you designate where you would like any additional SCRIP
earnings to go, via this Form?

Brown Bag Auction

The Annual Brown Bag Auction, one of FAW's most exciting events, is right around the corner in early
February! We are asking for your help as we prepare these fun, themed baskets. Please keep the
Brown Bag Auction in mind if you received a duplicate gift or you find an amazing after Christmas
deal! We would love any new, unopened items you would like to donate and we will build the item into
one of the themed baskets. If you would like to donate a completed basket, please click the link to sign
up. As always, thank you in advance for your help with this event!!

mailto:FAWnews@fatherandrewwhite.org
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https://fatherandrewwhite.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/12/Brown-Bag-Auction-2022-Donations.pdf


FAW Annual Giving Campaign
As you may know, Father Andrew White School has an Annual Giving
Campaign, where we reach out to families, alumni, and local parishioners
to raise funds for the school. This year, we are raising funds to "Pave the
Way for Kids to Play" as we transition the rear parking lot into an
enjoyable recess area for our students. A letter will be sent home in the
coming weeks. Thank you for prayerfully considering donating to this
important fund that directly benefits our children.

https://s.smore.com/u/8b14/2139af59a3b90a747f96ac0e4f91e61a.png
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Community Event



Help Wanted!
God has blessed each of us with various talents. Are you able to share
yours with Father Andrew White School? We are looking for some help
from individuals and/or businesses to improve our physical campus.
Also, if you or your business would like to sponsor/fund any of these
projects we would be forever grateful! If you are willing to help with any
of the following, please contact Jaime Weber at
jaimeweber11@gmail.com

mailto:jaimeweber11@gmail.com
https://s.smore.com/u/da5a/6b363fc7a5e4dfaac4821955fbf5fca6.png


replace cracked floor tiles
replace ceiling tiles
repair drywall
repave parking lot near back playground area
tidy wiring in gym
create a patio for picnic table area
make cupboards to cover open shelving in classroom
landscaping
paint hallways and bathrooms

install gate/fence around propane tank
fix window closures
replace playground benches
install taller/stronger net behind soccer goals
fix leaky roof

NEW to Volunteering? NEW to Volunteering? Click here!Click here!

Record Volunteer Hours Here!Record Volunteer Hours Here!

Substitute Teachers InformationSubstitute Teachers Information

Used UniformsUsed Uniforms

Playground Volunteers
We have open time slots available for recess monitors during the
second quarter. If you are available, please consider signing up. Your
child will love to have you here!! Access the sign-up here. 


https://fatherandrewwhite.org/steps-to-volunteer/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfKYy7pIOCB1i6TTuGQYNdrhYHMSdTfJJg_h5wpqblMNELNuQ/viewform
https://www.fatherandrewwhite.org/substitute/
https://fatherandrewwhite.org/used-uniforms/
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1k8nQYbZyGVGvzTyel0fxgctgGCeCRk184r24soV9E4A/edit?usp=sharing
https://s.smore.com/u/ac52/6d58f85c3097753b6e660e410559f2f4.png


FAW Crusaders Spirit StoreFAW Crusaders Spirit Store

Great news! We can now place FAW Spirit Gear orders throughout the year! Click on the link to shop
today!

Spirit Rock ReservationsSpirit Rock Reservations

Weekly Reminders:

https://teamlocker.squadlocker.com/#/lockers/father-andrew-white-school-2021?_k=i8jr1u
https://www.fatherandrewwhite.org/spirit-rock/
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https://fatherandrewwhite.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/01/January-2022-R.pdf


2021-2022 Yearly School Calendar2021-2022 Yearly School Calendar

❏ Participate in Tag Day (Thursday)
❏ Sign your child up to be a Speaker at CSW Mass (by Friday) 

❏ Sign up for Hot Lunch (by Monday)

❏ Find items to donate to the Brown Bag Auction

❏ Sign up to help with the Italian Dinner

❏ Send news and pictures to FAWnews@fatherandrewwhite.org 

❏ Volunteer to be a Recess Monitor

❏ Consider volunteering your talents to help improve our campus

https://www.fatherandrewwhite.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/06/2021-2022-FAW-Yearly-Calendar.pdf
mailto:FAWnews@fatherandrewwhite.org


Facebook @FAWcrusaders

About FAW

22850 Washington Street, Leon… office@fatherandrewwhite.org

(301) 475-9795 fatherandrewwhite.org
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